
issued this morning.

“New emergency measures to combat the spread of COVID-19

came into effect on April 17. These new measures are being

brought in to curb the alarming rise in COVID-19 cases and the

resulting strain on our health systems. The new emergency

measures include temporary authorities for police to stop

individuals to determine if they are in compliance with the

Provincial stay-at-home order. We are still reviewing the new

legislation, but our enforcement response will remain evidence

driven and Kawartha Lakes Police officers will not be arbitrarily

stopping pedestrians or motorists. We encourage all residents

of Kawartha Lakes to review the new emergency measures and

to stay-at-home for all but essential purposes.”

There’s no word from the OPP.

The expanded authority for police came into effect today.
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